
 

 

     . www.vumc.nl/verloskundeتجدين نسخة باللغة العربية من هذه الرسالة على الموقع 
Bu mektubun Türkçe versiyonu www.vumc.nl/verloskunde adresli web sitesinde bulabilirsiniz.  
For English – please check our website.       
 

 

Dear Madam, Sir,  

As a patient at the Obstetrics Department at VUmc, we would like to inform you of an important change as 
of 6 June 2022.  
On 6 June 2022, the Obstetrics Outpatient Clinic will move from the VUmc location to our other location, 
the AMC. The Obstetrics Department is already there: on the third and fourth floors of the H-Tower (H3 
south: delivery rooms, H4 south: maternity ward).   
 
Pregnancy and childbirth care and general and oncological gynaecology are only available at the AMC 
location. Fertility treatments and gender care are available at both locations. 
 
How does this affect you? 
From 6 June onwards, your clinic appointments will be held at location AMC, Meibergdreef 9, Amsterdam-
Zuidoost.  

Route to the Obstetrics Outpatient Clinic 
Location AMC is easily accessible by public transport and has parking facilities. You will find all the 
information on our website www.amc.nl under 'Route, parking, location'.  
The Obstetrics Clinic is located on the 1st floor of the outpatient clinic building (A1). Route number 12 will 
take you to the Obstetrics Outpatient Clinic.  

Contact details of location AMC: 
Pregnancy ward and delivery rooms (H3): +31 20 566 4466 
Maternity ward (H4): +31 20 566 3553 
Obstetrics Outpatient Clinic (outpatient clinic building A1, first floor): +31 20 566 3400 
Prenatal Diagnostics Outpatient Clinic (outpatient clinic building A1, first floor): +31 20 566 4499 
Emergency: +31 20 566 1500 
 
The move of the Obstetrics Outpatient Clinic to the AMC location will not affect your treatment. The 
doctors and nurses from the VUmc location and the AMC location form one team. Your primary care 
provider will remain the same. However, we realise that this transition phase will take some getting used 
to. We will do our best to make it easier for you.  

Contact 
For more information about these changes, please do not hesitate to contact us. You can call the 
Obstetrics Outpatient Clinic, location VUmc, on +31 20 444 1190 or discuss it with your treating care 
provider. 

  

 

 

Obstetrics Outpatient Clinic 

+31 20 444 1190 (location VUmc) 

+31 20 566 3400 (location AMC) 

 

  

Date: 11 April 2022 

Subject: Relocation – Obstetrics is moving to the AMC location 
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Yours sincerely,  

Dr Christianne de Groot  
Head of Gynaecology and Obstetrics 


